
02.01.2024 INSET
03.01.2024 Children return to school for
Spring term
04.01.2024
11.01.2024 Coffee morning
24.01.24 Come Learn with Me (further
details TBC)
31.01.24 Coffee Morning and celebration
13.02.24 Huxley’s Got Talent!

H U X L E Y  C E  
P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
Newsletter

5th January 2024

D E A R  P A R E N T S / C A R E R S . . .

Happy New Year! 
A refreshed newsletter format for the new year! 
Only a short newsletter this week due to the children only
having been back for two days but what a great return we have
had. The children came back wonderfully and were all ready
and eager to learn, excited to be with their friends again! Well
done children! 
I hope you all enjoyed the break and spent quality time with
family and friends. 
An exciting year ahead for our little Huxley family as we join the
larger CDAT family of schools this year. Looking forward to
seeing what 2024 brings! 

B E  M O R E  T O M M Y  C R A N K !  

You may have seen my message earlier in the week but please
can you make sure all items of uniform are labelled -that way
they will be returned to you if they are found at school (even if it
is moss-covered and 20 years later! I took two large bin bags of
clothing home over Christmas to wash and only six items had
names in. The uniform is in the hall until next week- after this, I
will add it to our pre-loved stock. 

D I A R Y  D A T E S

C O F F E E  M O R N I N G S  A N D  C E L E B R A T I O N

We have two coffee mornings in for this term- one next week-
11th January and another on the 31st January.

We would like to invite all family and friends and community
members to meet with our IEB on the 31st to celebrate our
move to CDAT. There will be cake and a chance for you to say
goodbye to some of our members of the IEB as we move on to
the next chapter of Huxley CE Primary School as we join the
Academy Trust. 

If you are wanting to join us from the community and are
reading this online- please book in with our admin at
admin@huxleyprimary.cheshire.sch.uk so we know who is
attending for safeguarding reasons. Parents you do not need to
let us know - just attend as you usually do and sign in on the
ipad on arrival. 

MRS RACHEL GOURLEY
HEADTEACHER

THOUGHT/QUOTE/REFLECTION OF THE WEEK
Our worship theme is Courage this term-

“Kindness, kindness, kindness. I want to make a New
Year’s prayer, not a resolution. I’m praying for courage.”
~Susan Sontag

With God’s love we can fly

H A V E  A  W O N D E R F U L  W E E K E N D


